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I am disturbed to hear of reports that in this bill the Queensland attorney-general 
is pushing for a toughening of the requirements for citizens seeking to cast their 
vote. Given the past performance of Mr Bleijie in matters of social justice and 
basic constitutional freedoms, I have grave concerns that should this bill become 
law a great many citizens might find their rights unfairly reduced. I therefore 
strongly oppose the bill. 
robert byrnes (Brisbane) 
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